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Date of last meeting: 23" November 2021

CURRENT ISSUES OF CONCERN/CHALLENGES REQUIRING SUPPORT FROM THE SDP CHAIRS
EXECUTIVE:

Position statements from Dementia Friendly South Ayrshire Steering Group and the Social Isolation and
Loneliness Subgroup were presented to the SDP in relation to future investment, particularly as these are
LOIP priorities. This again emphasises the requirement of a shared CPP budget.

Follow up action agreed by the SDP CHAIRS EXECUTIVE following 8" December meeting:

Follow up action was agreed and highlighted in the SDP Chairs Executive update report to the CP Board (in
reference to shared CPP budget).

MAIN CURRENT FOCUS OF THE SDP

Development and delivery of actions within the Strategic Action Plan which have been aligned to the public
health priorities.

PROGRESS UPDATE (INCLUDING AREAS OF SUCCESS)
Since the last CP Board, there has been one meeting of the SDP — 23 November 2021.

As highlighted in previous reports, discussion continues around place planning. As highlighted in the last
report further discussion is taking place on the wider integration of these plans within the CPP and
integration/alignment with Locality Planning Partnerships to ensure a multi-agency approach to improving
outcomes.

As highlighted in our previous report, subgroup leads have been asked to write Position Statements for each
of the subgroups to inform future planning focusing on the following questions. Position statements were
submitted to the SDP from the Dementia Friendly South Ayrshire Steering Group and the Social Isolation
and Loneliness Subgroup. Both the position statements outlined each of these areas as LOIP priorities and
future action required however it was again acknowledged there has to be investment in these interventions.
It was agreed that a wider community planning discussion needs to take place particularly around what
resources are needed to put into action and that the position statements should be remitted to the SDP
Chairs Executive for further discussion.

The Health in All Policies Short Life Working Group has agreed to test a Health Impact Assessment on the
local housing strategy. This will allow partners to become familiar with the assessment and identifying any
future training needs.

Funding has been now been identified for the development of a central resource (this could be a
website/app/booklet) providing comprehensive information on locality based green/natural activity easily
accessible for all. It has been agreed to pilot this in Girvan/South Carrick area. Funding has been committed
by NatureScot to develop the pilot however match funding with match funding met by SAC. Work has now
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started by the Green Health Subgroup to develop this resource and a further update will be provided to the
CP Board in due course.

A refresh will take place of the strategic action plan and this will be considered by members at the next SDP
meeting on 26" January. Consideration is also going to be given to a system for performance monitoring of
the strategic action plan.

KEY ISSUES
e Development of Green Health Subgroup;
e Wider integration of place plans within the CPP;
e Completion of Position Statements by subgroups; and
e Refresh of the Strategic Action Plan.

UPDATE ON ACTION TO SUPPORT THE LOIP/PLACE PLANS

Both the Dementia and Social Isolation and Loneliness Implementation Plans continue to progress.
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